
  

 

PALLAMALLAWA 
P & C 

 

Pallamallawa P&C has decided to do a 
keepsake recipe book for a fundraiser for our 

students for 2020.  

The P & C would like to involve not only the 
students, but the community, as well.  

If anyone has a recipe they would love to 
share, that would be great. If you would like 
to put a little quote in for e.g. “Sarah loves 

her nan’s chocolate cake, it taste delicious”.  

When we have received all the recipes and 
the book is made, it will be available for 

purchase.  

Thank you for the support. 

 
Contact P & C with recipes 

Email: 
pallypandc2020@outlook.com 

Phone or Text- Trish 0428539620 

Due to COVID-19 please do not take 
them to the School.  
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